GARGRAVE PARISH COUNCIL

- /-

Minutes of the Gargrave Neighbourhood Plan Working Group
Wed 24 June 2015
Gargrave Village Hall

Those present: Chairman Edward Bartle, Chair of Parish Council Peter Ward, Pr Clir
Janet Turner, Mike Palin, Michael Bland, Jane Drake, Rufus Drake, Anne Hargreaves,
Louise Kirkup of Kirkwells and Pr Cll Clerk — Kath Ashby.

1. To receive apologies for absence from David Syms, lan Maxwell and Chris
Lloyd.

2. Residents’ feedback following Village Engagement event on 30 May 2015:
initial analysis and comments from Kirwells: Edward Bartle told the meeting
that we had a very successful Village Engagement event on the 30" May. We
had 99 forms back at that time. Clir Janet Turner advised the meeting that
this now stood at 113. There had actually been 104 forms back but 113
names. A discussion then took place on whether if there are two names and
signatures on one form, this constitutes as one or two comments. Edward
Bartle suggested that maybe the group should re-visit the forms with two
names on them.

Clir Janet Turner gave the figures to the meeting.
G2/1 29 supported 5 opposed
G2/2 32 supported 7 opposed
G2/3 34 supported 6 opposed
G2/4 27 supported 20 opposed
G2/5 21 supported 20 opposed
G2/6 33 supported 7 opposed
G2/7 22 supported 24 opposed
G2/8 26 supported 29 opposed
G2/9 23 supported 5 opposed
G2/10 39 supported 12 opposed
G2/11 35 supported 7 opposed

Clir Janet Turner then passed around the meeting the Responses — Section 1
Form and advised the meeting that Chris Lloyd would be very pleased to see
so many people supported his vision for the Village. Section 2 and Section 3
were also passed around the group.

Louise Kirkup told the meeting that they now need to make a decision, which
sites are going into your draft plan.




